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Investor Conference Call  

 
Melbourne (Australia) – 2nd November 2020. Telix Pharmaceuticals Limited (ASX: TLX, ‘Telix’, 
the ‘Company’) advises it will hold an investor conference call at 8:00am AEDT on Tuesday 
3rd November 2020 to provide further detail in relation to the strategic licence and commercial 
partnership the Company has entered into with China Grand Pharmaceutical and Healthcare 
Holdings Limited. 
 
Participants can register for the conference call by navigating to: 
 
https://s1.c-conf.com/DiamondPass/10010748-gY8ih7.html 

 
Please note that registered participants will receive their dial in number upon 
registration. 

 
------------- 

 
About Telix Pharmaceuticals Limited  
Telix is a clinical-stage biopharmaceutical company focused on the development of diagnostic 
and therapeutic products using Molecularly Targeted Radiation (MTR). Telix is headquartered 
in Melbourne, Australia with international operations in Belgium, Japan and the United States. 
Telix is developing a portfolio of clinical-stage oncology products that address significant unmet 
medical need in prostate, renal and brain cancer. Telix is listed on the Australian Securities 
Exchange (ASX: TLX). For more information visit www.telixpharma.com.  
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Important Information 
 

This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in 
the United States, or in any other jurisdiction in which such an offer would be illegal. The securities 
referred to herein have not been and will not be registered under the United States Securities Act of 1933 
(the “U.S. Securities Act”), or under the securities laws of any state or other jurisdiction of the United 
States and may not be offered or sold within the United States, unless the securities have been 
registered under the U.S. Securities Act or an exemption from the registration requirements of the U.S. 
Securities Act is available. None of the technologies or products described in this document have 
received a marketing authorisation in any jurisdiction. This announcement has been authorised for 
release by Dr Christian Behrenbruch, Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer.	


